
REGULAR MEETING OF THE MAYOR AND BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE CITY OF 
CLINTON, MISSISSIPPI JANUARY 16, 2018 

 
 
Due to inclement weather, the Regular Meeting of the Mayor and Board of 
Aldermen of the City of Clinton, Mississippi that was to be held on January 16, 
2018 was cancelled. 
 
The items that were to be presented at the January 16, 2018 board meeting 
were included on the agenda for the February 6, 2018 meeting. 

 


